
August 17, 2023 
 
 
HELLO OAKLANDING ASSOCIATION MEMBERS: 
Just a quick note to let you know that despite our lawsuit troubles, we, the POA Board, have 
made the decision to begin work on the roads starting today. We are asking all residents to 
clear your ditches of any yard debris, garbage, and any vehicles, etc. parked on the 
easements. Also, Article C, paragraph 30 of out Oaklanding Covenants requires that you clean 
your driveway culverts to allow the free flow of water. This is especially true of driveways of 
hills on Oak Hill Dr, Oak Crest Dr, Oaklanding  Cir and Briarwood Ln. Please help us in this 
endeavor as we are making an effort to repair the main culvert at the corner of Oak Hill and 
Briarwood and to  improve the roads plus ditches in the easement. Thank you. 
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